
February Praise and Prayer Newsletter 
Dear Friends, 

What a great start to the year! First let us say thanks for all your support and ask 

you that you continue to pray and support the work of Edinboro Camp. 2023 is 

going to be a banner year. 

Praises: Snow Camps: As we write 

this update, we are in the middle of our 4 snow camps this winter. What a 

great time we been having! 

Granted we have not had quite as much snow as last year, but the amount 

of snow or lack thereof does not affect the amount of fun we have. 

Snow camp blessings: 

• Seeing our campers from the summer, talking to them, and seeing 

how they are living out the calling that they received at camp in 

last summer 

• Seeing these kids spend the weekend refreshing and renewing 

their relationship with Christ 

• Seeing the friendships that have been and continue to be formed. Those friendships that will last forever. 

• Seeing kids running around, playing goofy games, enjoying God’s creation, and just hanging out. There is not 

enough of that these days. We love Snow Camps! 

Prayer Concerns:    
Summer Youth Camps. Yes, we are in the middle of Snow 

Camps, but that does not mean that we are not also working 

on summer camps as well. 

Please, please, please start making your plans to send your 

child or grandchild or even the neighbor kid next door. We 

firmly believe camp is a great time and great place to deepen 

your relationship with Christ. We are constantly running into 

people who tell us what Edinboro Youth Camp has meant to 

them throughout their lives.   

We are asking for your help for this summer in several ways: 

1. Send some kids to camp, your kids from church, your grandkids, your neighbors’ kids, your kids friends from 

school…whomever, send them. 

2. Tell everyone about our Youth Camps. Spread the word to co-workers, friends, family…let them know that 

Edinboro Camp is a great place spend a week. 

3.  We need staff this summer. We do use teenagers where we can (must be at least 14) and they are wonderful.  

We also need adults as well. If you (or someone you know) would be interested in serving at our camp this 

summer, contact us.  

Chili Cookoff -- On March 4th we will have our annual chili cookoff.  There will be 

prizes for the winners but more importantly, it is a great time to be with friends and 

start dreaming and looking forward to the summer! 

Thank you! 

It is great to be part of the Edinboro 

Camp family. We view you as part of 

the Edinboro Camp Family. Thank you for your support of Edinboro 

Camp. 

Dan and Heather Borchert 

2023 Summer Camps: 

June 11-16 Teen Camp (age 15-18) 

June 18-23 Adventure Camp (age 12-14) 

June 25-30 Pathfinder Camp (age 10-11) 

July 3-7 Day Camp (age 6-9) 

July 9-14 Trailblazer Camp (age 8-9) 

July 17-21 Adults with Special Needs Camp (Age 18+) 

July 23-28 Base Camp (age 13-18) 
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